
 
 

 
7

th
 December 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers of Children in Year 4  
 

Christmas Concert 
 

Your child will be singing Christmas carols on Tuesday 
18

th
 December at 9.15 am in the school hall.  We would 

be most grateful if children could bring in a Christmas 
jumper or t-shirt or a red/white/green top in a named 
carrier bag before Friday 14

th
 December. They can wear 

their normal school skirt or trousers.   

We do hope you will be able to join us as the children 
are working very hard in rehearsals. Two tickets for this 
concert will be issued to each child next week. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you would have any 
younger children minded as no prams or pushchairs will 
be allowed. 

Please remember to enter the school hall via Poulton 
Road. 

Also during next week, the children will be making and 
tasting flatbread.  Please inform your child’s teacher 
before Monday morning of any allergies. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs O’Shaughnessy & Mr Beacall 

Class Teachers 
 


